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SR 93/I-75 Resurfacing Project from South of I-595 to West of US 27 
Broward County 
Financial Project ID Number: 441668-1-52-01 

SR 93/I-75 from South of I-595 to West of US 27 Resurfacing Project

The Florida Department of Transportafion (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide informafion for the SR 93/I-75 
Resurfacing Project from south of I-595 to west of US 27 in Broward County. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS
 Milling and resurfacing along SR 93/I-75 between south 

of I-595 and west of US 27
 Installing guardrail and double-face guardrail 

throughout the project limits 

Construcfion Cost: $8 million                     Construcfion Start: July 18, 2021                  Esfimated Complefion: Early 2023

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Department will provide a safe transportafion system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communifies.  

TRAFFIC IMPACTS

 Double lane closures on SR 93/I-75 are permifted between 9:00 
p.m. and 7:00 a.m., Sunday through Thursday night. 

 SR 93/I-75 entrance and exit ramp closures are permifted 
between 9:00 p.m. and 6:00 a.m., Sunday through Thursday 
night. 

 Addifional informafion about lane closures and detour 
informafion will be provided in the weekly traffic report 
distributed by FDOT. 

CONTACT INFORMATION
.

Donald Vanwhervin, P.E., FDOT Project Manager 
donald.vanwhervin@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 958-7654
Ronda Rupert, P.E., Project Administrator 
rrupert@apcte.com or (305) 970-3912
Rebecca Guerrero, Community Outreach Specialist    
rguerrero@corradino.com or (954) 940-7605

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/

Instagram/Twifter: @MyFDOT_SEFL

DocuSign Envelope ID: 67211B1E-53F8-4FF4-A8F1-45D969ACF0D3




